
Food Service Report 

 December, 2019 

 The Month of December our reimbursement total was $ 50,682.70 

 Total expenses for the month $25,361.55 

 Fresh fruit and vegetable 1,733.02 

 Also Jerry Coleman on getting the summer food bus ready for next summer. 

 We are going to have China as country this months birthday dinner witch will be on the 

16th 

 Colony’s are doing good on the snack program 

 Severing about 515 children a daily 

 Working with staff on improvements within the kitchen 

 Be having wellness meeting. 

 Also would like to welcome new hire Bryan Stewart. 

 The grab & Go we been feeding about 10 to 13 kids  

 That’s all for this month if you have any questions please give me a call. 

 

 

 

 

 


